
Superintendent’s PIE Meeting

Thursday, May 11, 2023

11:00 a.m.

Remote Meeting

Superintendent Crozier opened the meeting at 11:01 a.m. and welcomed all who were present on

Zoom.

Updates included:

● The last Superintendent PIE Meeting is scheduled for Thursday, June 8th.

● A successful Kindergarten orientation was held at each of the elementary schools. We are

excited to welcome our youngest learners to Sudbury Public Schools.

● A reminder that Author, Jennifer DeLeon, will be presenting a talk at Curtis Middle School

tonight at 7:00 p.m. on how to diversify your home library.

● Eighth grade students just got back from a very successful Washington DC trip. A great trip

was had by all with visits to memorials while learning about civics.

● The district is busy with planning for both year end activities as well as preparing for the

beginning of the next school year. Positions (mostly related to mental health supports) have

already been posted.

● Superintendent Crozier confirmed that the last day of school is June 15th.

Questions from participants included:

● What happens over the summer in the district and how does staffing work?

● Are there any plans to fund a late bus for after school activities at Curtis Middle School?

● Is there a plan around equity amongst the district with field trips.

Mr. Crozier ended the meeting at 11:15 a.m.

The next Superintendent PIE meeting will be held on Thursday, June 8, 2023 at 11:00 a.m. A reminder

will be sent via email with the remote meeting link.


